
Class of 1998 Ten Year Reunion
 Contributed by Erika (Kochheiser) Nordstrom
Wednesday, 30 July 2008

GHS Class of 1998 Holds 10 Year ReunionFriday, Sept.Â  12 & Saturday, Sept. 13, 2008Details of the Class of 1998
Reunion may be found on the formal invitation posted Here.Â  Questions may be addressed to
galionclassof1998@gmail.com or to: 

 - Ericka (Kochheiser) Nordstrom
 - 453 Grand Street
 - Galion, OHÂ Â Â  44833
 - 614-598-5689

Please note:

You are requested to Email your addresses to the Email address listed above.Â  Formal invitations will be mailed out the
first week of AugustÂ to all classmates withÂ  addresses available.
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